
 

 

 

 

 

       P.O. Box 7 

       Put-In-Bay, OH  43456 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear PIB Property Owner 

 

The PIBPOA board extends a warm welcome to all of you for the 2024 PIB season! We hope 

you had a safe and healthy winter and are looking forward to a great summer.  

 

Membership dues will again be $25.00/household.  You can pay by check payable to: 

 

PlBPOA   •  Box 7  •  Put-In-Bay, OH 43456 

 
or you may turn it in at our first meeting 

 

PIBPOA has some great topics we plan to present this summer. This year we decided to move 

our first meeting from May to June and do two meetings in June. Our first meeting will be 

Saturday June 8 and we hope to have the County Auditor and our zoning inspector give 

presentations. Our next meeting, June 22, will be with the PIB police and sheriff. Other topics 

include a State of the Island discussion, updates on the airport and monument projects, and one 

island government. Please check the Put-In-Bay Property Owners Association Facebook page 

or our website, PIBPOA.com for the place and time. 

 

By being a member of PIBPOA, you will have a voice on island issues and be kept informed of 

the latest news, meetings, and events. 
 

See you at our first meeting! 

 


